
Aprasia Update - April 2024  

The Landscape-Species Conservation project pertaining to Aprasia parapulchella 

conservation in the Googong-Burra region of New South Wales is in its final year of on-

ground delivery. With our species absence-presence surveys completed, we are now 

undertaking final Land For Wildlife assessments on participating landholdings to measure 

changes to habitat augmentation made across the span of the project. There is also to be 

some erosion control work underway inside the Googong township sanctuary site, adding a 

chain of 'frog ponds' in the partially dried spring fed creek to better equip the landscape for 

rain events and drought.  
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This project has been supported by the New South Wales Government’s Saving our Species program 

through its Office of Environment and Heritage. 

This project is co-funded by Googong Township Pty Ltd 


